From: Joyce Coppini

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: Humboldt County Fair Association, Ferndale area, case Number PLN -2022-17561 Date of meeting Thursday May
5, 2022 6 PM.

Date: Monday, April 25, 2022 2:12:16 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

I would like to encourage the members of the Planning Commission to approve of the Humboldt Co fair board
modified Conditional Use permit. 5 concerts and 2 motorcycle racing events and let the noise level be raised. We all
knew when we bought our property than the Fair would be our neighbors. The noise has never been a problem. I just
feel families and friends are enjoying themselves. Thank you for your time and consideration. Joyce F Coppini, A
Fair neighbor for 62 years.

Sent from my iPhone
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